
SUNDAY WORSHIP
8:15am, 9:30am, & 11:00am

SUNDAY SCHOOL
9:30am

SYMPATHY
We express our sympathy to Kay 
Nessmith on the passing of her 
husband, Ricky Nessmith and to Billy 
and Becki Crawford on the passing of 
his father, William “Bill” Crawford 

2025 YEAR TO DATE GENERAL FUND
Budgeted...................................$1,458,213.52
Received.......................................$1,271,281.54

GIFTS LAST WEEK
General............................................$75,669.73
Designated.......................................$6,010.00
Building................................................$4,115.00

MIDWEEK ON MAIN

SPRING MISSIONS OFFERING
Received ..........................................$16,581.00

Summer Midweek Meal...................5:30PM
Student Ministry..................................6:00PM
Adult Bible Studies.............................6:30PM
Choir Rehearsal..................................6:30PM
Instrumental Rehearsal...................7:45PM

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES
Do you have a heart for serving 
others? We currently have  
openings on our staff for a 
full-time Food Service Associate. 
For more information and to 
apply visit 
fbcboro.church/employment.

Upcoming Opportunities
For more information visit fbcboro.church

Sunday:
Sunday Night Live
5:00pm; Student Floor

Churchwide Input Session
5:00pm; Perry Fellowship Hall

Membership Class
9:30am; Averitt Room

Today:

NEXT WEEK, MAY 25-31

THIS WEEK, MAY 18-24

Wednesday:

Wednesday:

Church Office Closed
Monday:

Summer Midweek Meal
5:30pm; Perry Fellowship Hall
Reserve your meal by the Sunday 
prior at 1:00pm

Summer Midweek Meal
5:30pm; Perry Fellowship Hall
Reserve your meal by the Sunday 
prior at 1:00pm



Churchwide Input Session
During our 40 Days of Prayer last year, you and other 
members of our congregation overwhelmingly noted the 
need for our church to consider the best way to optimize our 
church building usage. Since then, a group of 12 members has 
been elected to lead this task, and an architectural firm has 
been hired to assist.

However, prior to any decisions being made, we need to hear the ideas, 
questions, and concerns of our church members. You are invited to a 
Churchwide Input Session this afternoon at 5:00pm in the Perry Fellowship 
Hall, where you will be able to share your ideas and learn about options for 
remodeling or expanding our facilities.

Some of the questions to be considered and discussed this afternoon are:

•	 What rooms or areas need to be remodeled?
•	 What areas need to be upgraded to help move ministry forward?
•	 Should the historic sanctuary be demolished for parking, replaced with a 

new structure, or remodeled in some way?
•	 Are there choke points and crowded areas that need more open space?
•	 Are rooms for senior adults, young parents, and students located in optimal 

areas?
•	 Do we need a new multi-gen activities building? How could it be best used?
•	 Should more neighborhood properties be acquired by the church?

As you can see, we have many issues to consider, so your input is needed 
to ensure we focus on what our church members deem as priorities. During 
tonight’s input session, we will capture your comments and relay them to the 
architects as they develop a plan uniquely tailored to our church.

Childcare will be provided for children in the fifth grade and younger. We 
anticipate this Churchwide Input Session lasting from 5:00 to 6:30pm.

Spring Missions Offering
We are still receiving our Spring Missions Offering, which is equally divided 
between starting new churches through our North American Mission Board and 
supporting ministry work throughout the Georgia Mission Board. Every dime and 
dollar you give will be sent to these causes, so give generously knowing that 
your gift will enable the Gospel message to be heard in places across Georgia 
and throughout North America.

JOHN WATERS
Lead Pastor

From our Pastor
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